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March 4, 2021

Dear team members:

In 2020, our donors gave generously to celebrate and honor our amazing and dedicated Phelps
team members. One of the ways our donors demonstrated this generosity was by contributing to our
new “People Caring for People” Education fund to support continuing education for our staff
individually, or for group education. Their funding was matched by our auxiliary. The details for
eligibility and the application process are explained in the two attached applications...individual and
team/group. 

We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity. This is an investment in you, intended to
enhance your ability to provide exceptional service and to develop and grow in your career.   If you
have any questions, please contact Pam Lipperman at 914-366-3172 or
Plipperman1@northwell.edu. 

The applications will be reviewed and funds disbursed on a rolling basis; we encourage you to apply
now for individual opportunities and/or to discuss ideas for team-based training with your manager.

With gratitude for your dedication and service to Phelps,

Eileen Egan, RN, Esq.
Executive Director

and the entire People Caring for People Education Fund Selection Committee:
Tracy Feiertag,
Mary McDermott, RN
Robbins Gottlock, MD
Jill Scibilia
Nancy Fox, RN
Theresa Rocco
Pam Lipperman
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